
BPS NEWSLETTER
Dear parents / carers, 

This half term is flying by already. The pupils have returned after the
Christmas Break and their behaviour continues to be excellent. They are
working hard in lessons and keen to show me their work. The School
Council and Sports Ambassadors are working incredibly hard to improve
reading and ensure that the children have equipment outside at
breaktimes. This week, our Trust did a Safeguarding Check on school and
they were very impressed with all we are doing as a school to keep
pupils safe. Thank you for all parents who spoke so positively on the
day. 

Mrs Pask   19.01.24

SAM RUDDOCK VISIT

Jerry came to talk to the
children about an upcoming Art
Competition that the children
can enter. We look forward to
seeing the entries and who will
win. 

A VISIT FROM JERRY
AT THE ROTARY CLUB

We were lucky enough to get a visit
from another sporting legend. This
time it was Sam Ruddock who spoke
to KS1 and KS2 pupils. Sam spoke
how he has needed to persevere and
this related to the Bingham Belief!
There was also a chance for the
children to ask a range of questions
too. The children all got to touch
the Gold medal that Sam had won.



Each week a child in a each
class who has read well at
home or at school will be given
a Golden Ticket. They can use
this to visit the vending
machine and choose their very
own book to keep. We have lots
of new books to choose from.

GOLDEN TICKET
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Diary Dates
NSPCC NUMBER DAY- Friday 2nd

February 2024 (Details to follow)

Family Bingo- Wednesday 7th February

after school in the Hall.

Break up for half term- Friday 9th

February

World Book Day-Thursday 7th March 

Parents’ Evening- Tuesday 12th March

and Wednesday 13th March.
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ROBIN CLASS
(EYFS)

SWAN CLASS (YEAR 1)
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I am always impressed when I visit

this class. They have produced

some fantastic writing this week.

Working hard on capital letters,

full stops, finger spaces and using

their phonic knowledge to write

words. They have even used

exclamation marks. Keep up the

hard work Swan Class!!!

Your paragraph text

EYFS have been busy this week and are

enjoying their Dinosaurs topic. Some have

enjoyed using chalk to write and draw

pictures.
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BARN OWL CLASS
(YEAR 2)

BARN OWL CLASS 
(YEAR 1&2)
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The Year 2's have been busy in music by

singing and playing the Glockenspiel. Mr

Blankley-Woods has been very impressed!

In Science, Year 2 have been

looking at life cycles. They learnt

about them and presented them to

the class to show their

understanding. The whole class did

very well! 
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KINGFISHER CLASS (YEAR
3&4)

HOUSE POINTS AND
DOJOS
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A few parents have mentioned that they are

unsure of the reward systems in school. 

Each child is placed in a coloured house.

House points are given for group

achievements e.g. team work. These points

are collected each week and the house with

the most points at the end of term gets a

collective prize. 

Dojos are for individual rewards. These are

given for good work and behaviour. There are

certificates given when children reach

bronze, gold, silver and platinum. These are

given over the whole academic year.

What can I say? This class

having been working on

retrieving the knowledge they

have learnt by quizzing. They

have really enjoyed showing

what they can remember and

even tried to test Mrs Pask

(who answered correctly!)
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NURSERY
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We can only open the nursery again if we have the

numbers to ensure it makes it financially viable.

This means a nursery half full is not an option

moving forward. Mrs Orton has sent a Microsoft

link for parents to fill in should they be wanting

to use the nursery in Sept 2024. The link in on our

website and below to click on.

https://forms.office.com/e/91sieYytzc

 Please share far and wide. 

Thank you for your support!

STARLING CLASS
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Year 5 & 6 have worked so hard all week and

always behave exceptionally well. As well as

this, they have looked at hopes and dreams in

PSHE and persevering in all they do.

mailto:enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
mailto:enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/91sieYytzc



